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Carolside Primary School

Equality Committee Meeting

Minutes: 29th October 2013
Present: Miss McAlinden, P3b, P3c, P3d,  P4a, P4b, P4c, 
              P4d, P5a, P5b, P5c, P5d, P6b, P7a, P7b, P7c     

              Class Representatives.
Apologies: P3a, P6a, P7d class representatives.
1. Miss McAlinden welcomed all pupils to the meeting and thanked Ewan for setting up the classroom for the meeting. Miss McAlinden asked Velecia and Katie to chair the meeting.
2. The representatives discussed speaking at assembly on Friday to introduce the new Equality Committee and remind pupils about the Rights Respecting School award.
The following committee members will speak at the assembly on Friday:
	P4-7 assembly (10am)
	P1-3 assembly (11am)

	Katy W
Velecia

Erin

Katie F

Rosie
	Mia
Phoebe

Ewan

Robyn

Niamh


· We are members of the school’s Equality Committee. Along with some members of staff, will are responsible for leading the Rights Respecting School Award within Carolside Primary School. 
· In becoming a Rights Respecting school, all pupils across the school have been learning about their rights as identified in the United Nation’s Convention on the Rights of the Child and every class has made a ‘Class Charter’. 

· These Charters identify the rights and responsibilities particular to each classroom and the children sign their charter to show they are in agreement. 
· We would like remind everybody to take some time to look at your class charter and get to know these rights and responsibilities.  
· The Equality Committee have selected some of the important Rights of the Child to show you today. But what is very important is that we all remember we have a responsibility to ensure everyone has their rights. 
· (Show Posters – discussing Rights and Responsibilities)

· Thank you listening and I hope you remember this important information. We hope to speak to you again at another assembly. 
3. The committee then discussed plans for Anti-Bullying week. Daisy 

reported back ideas from her class (P3c). These included signs in playground, bunting and bully/friendly spies. Erin then suggested awarded one child in each class with an award/certificate for being a good friend to others during Anti Bullying week.
The committee decided to lead the following events during anti-bullying week:

· Assembly input

· Poster/bunting for each class

· Certificate for one pupil in each class 

· Spies in playground

At the next meeting the class reps will work to make/design posters, bunting and certificates.

5. The date of the next meeting is Tuesday 5th November in P5b classroom. 
6. Miss McAlinden thanked all the representatives for attending and closed the meeting.
